
 
 
 
December 2, 2015 
 
Good Day –  
 
We cordially invite your students and parents to attend our Math and Science Magnet 
Night on Thursday, December 10th from 6:30 AM – 8:30 AM.  This is a great 
opportunity for those families interested in the North Springs Math and Science 
Magnet Program.   Please share the information below with your school communities 
via your website, weekly on-line newsletter, daily announcements, counseling offices 
and social media. Thank you.  
 

Felicia Holt Lewis 

Magnet Coordinator 
Senior Class Advisor 
Counseling Department 

North Springs High School 


